
 

 

 

31st December, 2024 

To, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001 
Scrip Code: 531281 
 
Kind Attn                : Ms. Arpita Joshi 
   : Ms. Troydon Bird 
 
Sub: INTIMATION FOR CLOSURE OF TRADING WINDOW 

(Name of the Company – Marble City India Limited) 
 
Dear Madam/Sir, 
 
Pursuant to the Provisions of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 as 
amended and clarification issued by BSE vide its Circular No. LIST/COMP/01/2019-20 dated 
April 02, 2019; we wish to inform that the Trading Window for dealing in securities of the 
Company be closed from January 01, 2025 till 48 hours from the date of declaration of the 
financial results for the quarter ended December 31, 2024. This is for your information and 
record please. 
 
Please acknowledge the same 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
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